
 
 
  
 
 
 
10 August 2023 

 

Price reduction notification – Microwave oven range 

 

Since global freight and logistics costs have been steadily reducing, we can now pass these savings onto you, our 
valued customer. 

Effective from the 1st September our invoice pricing will be permanently reduced on our models. Revised price lists 
will be sent out to you in due course.  

We appreciate all the support you give us and value your business and sincerely thank you for supporting us. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Angela McLachlan 

Product Manager  

 

 

 


